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  Creative Kids Preschool 

2018   
The Kids did GREAT... 

During the week of October 15th your child may 
have participated in a fire drill, shelter in place, 
and a lock down drill.  We would like all parents 
to know that all the children did a great job 
during these drills. 
Evaluations... 
We have completed all evaluations on 3 & 4 yr. 
old’s, feel free to contact your child's teacher 
with any questions. 

       General 
   Please ensure that your child has used the 
restroom before entering the classroom. 
    
The cold/flu season is upon us.  If your child is 
sick, please do not send them to school.  
Children must be fever free for 24 
hours before returning back to school. 

   Look what we've been doing 
     
Our 3 and 4 year old’s are busy working on their 
letters and numbers.  We have made it through the 
letter F and the number 6. 
  
We are also getting ready for the Arts Showcase. 
The Art showcase will feature an art display and a 
short performance from the preschool. 
     Date: November 10th, 2018 
     Time: 11:00 
                           Save the Date: 

Holiday program Mrs. Delfosse class Dec 19th 
  
     Mrs.Petzel & Mrs. K’s class Dec 20th 
  
          Ms. Schey’s Class Dec 21st 

                        

           Feast Costumes  
                       (4 yr. old classes only) 
     
 Each 4 year old has directions to cut out their vest (Tee shirt) for the feast attached to our 
calendar. Please return the vest (Tee shirt) by November 9th, 2018.   
 
 Visit our Facebook page to view pictures of our Celebration of the Thanksgiving feast that 
your children have enjoyed. 
                   Creative Kids Preschool 
                   "Like" our Facebook Page 
                   “PHPD Creative Kids Preschool” 

 

     Thank you for attending the field trip, fun was had by all! 
   In case you have lost your calendars, you will find them on-line at www.phparks.org click 
on...*programs and registration then * children’s programs and last *Preschool. 

http://www.2care2teach4kids.com/

